
Please include my letter on the agenda for the Council Meeting scheduled on Tuesday October 12 2021.  
Item 7.1.1 re: 21-293. 
 
There has been great opposition from the citizens of Cambridge concerning the topic of establishing a 
CTS Site in Cambridge. I am one of those people who is opposed to this idea. 
 
Drugs are still harmful to people if they do them in a safe consumption site.  The purpose should be to 
save people's lives and not to enable their addiction. It doesn't matter where you do the drugs you are 
still destroying your body and slowly killing yourself. Enabling the addiction, and not being part of the 
solution, is not the answer. Rehabilitation is the only answer.  
 
I am opposed to having a CTS Site established in the City of Cambridge and I am asking council to hear 
the opposition from the residents of Cambridge and vote to NOT endorse any location in Cambridge for 
a CTS Site. 
 
 
                                              Thank You 
Ray-Ang 


